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Compliance Assistance Advisory 
Advisory Number: 2022-02 
Subject: Agricultural Burn Permit Update – Weekend/Holiday Burning 
Date: March 2022 
 
 

Agricultural Burn Permit Condition Change –  
Advanced Notice Required for Weekend and Holiday Burning 

 
In an effort to maintain agricultural burn permit fees at current levels, the Sac Metro Air District is 
streamlining program work and reducing operational costs by minimizing staffing on weekends. 
Therefore, weekend burning will only be allowed when requested in advance.  
 
Effective immediately, the District is updating all Agricultural Burn Permits to reflect the advanced notice 
requirement. The following language has been added to permit condition #4: 
 

Burning will not be authorized on weekends and holidays unless approved in advance.  
Requests to burn on weekends and holidays must be submitted to the District at least 
two business days in advance.   

 
The revised agricultural burn permit conditions are available for you to review and print by clicking here. 
 
For more information on the Agricultural Burn Program, visit Outdoor Burning (airquality.org). 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we look for ways to reduce program expenses.          
If you have questions on the condition contact Angela Thompson, Program Manager, at 
athompson@airquality.org or call 279-207-1165.  
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